

































Dear Los Angeles Students,

My name is Jasmine from The Springfield Anglican College, Ipswich Australia, and I am writing to let you know that you are all HEROS! Everyone here at our school is admiring how well you all handled the tragic fires. I also want to let you know that everything will get better, and the sun will shine again soon! We all wish you luck rebuilding your community. You inspire us every day on how courageous you are, and we all look up to you as role models! Stay Brave!

